
 

From the Pastor                                              July 25, 2021 
 

WOW!  The month of July has flown 
by, and the month of August is upon us.  
As we close the month may we ALL unite 
together this Wednesday for our last 
Wonderful Wednesday service!  We have 
had some wonderful services, and the 
preaching has been outstanding! (Thank 

you Pastor Tim Cruse, Evangelist Mike Holcomb, and Evange-
list Ronnie Williamson)   
 Our final speaker will be my brother Roger.  He is the 
pastor of Cranberry Baptist Church which is located outside 
of Beckley, West Virginia.  God has greatly used him there at 
the church where our dad served as pastor back in the 50’s.  
 Join with us on this last Wednesday night!  It would be 
great to have the largest attendance of the month for the 
Glory of God!  So, pray for this coming WONDERFUL 
WEDNESDAY, and thanks to Sandra Pharr for coordinating 
the refreshment time enjoyed after each service. 
 

 

  
 
 

JUNIOR CAMP - Reminder to parents...cost        
of camp registration is due before we depart            

on Monday, August 2nd. 
 

 
 

CONTINUE PRAYING for the Lord to bless the  
upcoming FAMILY REVIVAL scheduled for              

August 8-11 with the Vermaas Family.  Please 
remember to fill out a registration card and 

place it in the offering plate.  This                       
will help us so much!  Invite others to join us! 

 
 

 

 

 



 

THANK YOU to all those who have already 
brought prizes for our Family Revival!  If you 

took a prize slip—please bring your item no              
later than next Sunday. 

 

 
 

FAITH CHRISTIAN ACADEMY resumes August 
23rd for the 2021-22 year.  Enrollment continues.   

 

   
 

LADIES RETREAT - September 10th & 11th 
Sign up now!  Fall door prizes are needed. 

 

 
 

HELP US fill the box in the foyer with college 
supplies for Hannah Cahoon who leaves for 

Pensacola in August.   
 

 
 

HOMECOMING #80 - October 2-3…Mark your                    
calendars.   Information if forthcoming.                            

Help us celebrate! 

 

Stewardship Report 
 

 

 

Tithes & Offerings…….$   5,439.27 
Faith Promise .................        650.00 
Missions ..........................        135.00 
Friends of Faith .............        170.00 
VETS ..............................        100.00 
Miscellaneous .................        641.50                                     
 

TOTAL .......................... $  7,135.77 

Serving In The 
Nursery:    

 

 

Sunday Morning: 
Myra Whitley 

  
 

Sunday Evening: 
Judy Berryman 

 
 

Wednesday Evening: 
Jennifer Gibson 

 

 


